
 

    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                  

17th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas lights switch on. 
 
The annual switch on of the Christmas lights in Tetbury will take place on Thursday 1st 
December. Children from the school will be singing a Christmas song outside the Market House 
at the turning on of the lights. If you would like your child to participate in this event please 
complete the slip below.  
 
Your child should be in St. Mary’s Church at 5.10pm on Thursday 1st December dressed in 
school uniform. They will then process through the town at the front of the parade with me. We 
will arrive at the Market House where they will sing a song at 5.30pm and watch the turning on 
of the lights. Parents will then need to collect their child from me at the Market House 
immediately after the singing is over. 
 
Please could you complete the slip below and return it to the school office to indicate if you 
would like your child to participate in this event. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Woolley 
 

 
My child ____________________ (name)/ _______Class will be singing at the Christmas Lights 
Switch on. 
 
I understand that I need to collect my child from Mrs Woolley at the Market House immediately 
after the event. 
 
Signed: 
 
Date: 
 

 

 


